
COUNCIL MEETING – 12TH JUNE 2013  
ITEM 8 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Walmsley for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Corporate Management and 
Finance:-  

 

“Why is it necessary to have questions submitted 10 days before each 
Council meeting?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


